
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/27/2016 11:35:30 AM
Subject: Bethune case

Bethune-Hill v. VA Board of Elections:
·        This is an important case about state legislatures drawing districts based on race.
·        Background:  The VA legislature redrew the state’s legislative districts, and there are allegations that 12 of 

those districts were drawn based upon race.  The case will center on whether race can be a predominant 
consideration when drawing districts.

 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Deputy Legal Counsel
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
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